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July 2, 2008    

TO: TORONTO AND EAST YORK COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

FROM: CITY COUNCIL   

Road Alterations - Bloor Street Transformation Project 
(Ward 20 – Trinity-Spadina and Ward 27 – Toronto Centre-Rosedale)  

Toronto and East York Community Council Report – TE16.26 
Amended and Adopted by City Council on June 23 and 24, 2008 

_________  

City Council, at its meeting on the above dates, amended and adopted the item, and in so doing,  
referred the following motion to the Toronto and East York Community Council for consideration:   

Moved by Councillor Moscoe:   

“1. That provision be made in the design for the return of as many of the 
existing vendors as may be possible.   

2. That the Executive Director of Municipal Licensing and Standards be 
requested to find alternate locations for existing vending permit holders that 
are required to be moved during the construction phase.   

3. That those vendors that are unable to be accommodated be provided with an 
alternative location in as close proximity as possible to their present location.

   

4. That vendors be advised of their right to appeal the provisions of their 
relocation to the Toronto and East York Community Council.”  

Council also:  

1. approved altering Bloor Street by narrowing the pavement, generally as shown in the prints 
of Drawing Nos. 421F-9190 to 9197, dated January 2008 attached to the report (May 21, 
2008) from the Director, Transportation Services, Toronto and East York District.   

2. amended the parking regulations as outlined in Appendix 1, upon completion of the 
construction of the proposed road alterations identified in Part 2.    

http://www.toronto.ca


3. referred a copy of the letter (June 23, 2008) from Kathryn Holden [Communication 
TE16.26.9] to the General Manager, Transportation Services, with a request that he take 
into consideration the design elements provisions to help guide pedestrians who are blind or 
have limited vision and incorporate necessary changes to the design.  

City Council Decision Advice and Other Information 
City Council considered this Item with Motion Without Notice MM22.16, moved by Councillor 
Rae, seconded by Councillor Carroll, headed "Bloor Street Transformation Project - Financing and 
Maintenance Agreement(s)".  

You can view this Item and any background information in the Community Council’s Report posted 
on the City of Toronto’s Website at:  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2008/te/reports/2008-06-10-te16-cr.pdf  

Yours truly,    

City Clerk  

Frances Pritchard/la 
2008te16.26.let  

Also Sent to: General Manager, Transportation Services    

c.: Executive Director, Municipal Licensing and Standards  
Director, Transportation Services, Toronto and East York District  
Vince Suppa, Traffic Engineer/Planner, Traffic Operations, Toronto and East York District  
Interested Persons  
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